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Today, spend some time thanking God for being 
so good. Thank him for as many things as you 
can! Thank him for your house, for your family, 
for your pets, for your food, and for your 
favorite toy. 



Today, pray for the medical workers around the 
world who are working hard to stop covid-19. 
Pray that God would protect them, that He would 
provide for their needs, and that He would help 
them to have wisdom for how to stop the 
sickness.



Today, pray for the people you know - your 
friends, and even your not-friends. Spend time 
asking God to encourage them and make them 
brave! THen, choose someone to send a message 
to and let them know you’ve been praying for 
them!



Today, Pray that as people call on God, he 
would provide for all their needs. Pray that 
God would bring protection, healing, safety,B
and blessing to our church family!



Today, pray that God would heal people who are
sick all over the world. Pray that He would 
stop more people from getting sick, too. Pray 
that God would be with those who have sick 
friends and family - that he would give them 
peace and comfort!



Today, pray for the leaders of church - for the 
lead pastors,kids pastor and more! Pray that 
God would help them carry out the vision of the 
church and reach more people than ever before 
with the good news of jesus!



Our prayers matter! Right now, there are people 
all over the world who are afraid. Let’s pray 
that God would bring peace to people and help 
them to choose to trust Him instead of being 
afraid.

God, thank you that we don’t have to be afraid
because you are with us. I pray that you would
help people around the world who are afraid.
Please give them your peace as they choose to 
trust you. Thank you, god!

Today, look at a map and choose some different 
countries to pray for. Pray that God would help 
their leaders. Pray that God would help their 
people to not be afraid. Pray that God would 
heal their land. 



Today, pray for your family. Pray over each 
person in your house (and your family that 
might live far away or in another house!). PRay 
that God would protect your family and that He 
would give Your family hope, courage, amd 
strength during this time. 



Today, pray for the scientists who are working 
hard to make a vaccine for covid-19. If they 
can make a vaccine, it will help stop people 
from getting sick! Pray that God would help 
their minds and give them ideas so they can 
come up with a solution!



Today, pray for the churches around the country 
and the world. Pray that GOd would help them to 
keep sharing the love of Jesus even though they 
can’t all be together at church. Pray that God 
would encourage pastors around the world to 
keep working hard to build his kingdom!



Today, pray for the people around the country 
and the world who don’t know jesus. Pray that 
God would use this time to help people see how 
good he is! Pray that people would have hearts 
that are ready to receive Jesus!



Some people are worried about their jobs 
because they can’t go to work. Today, pray that 
God would provide for people’s needs. Pray that 
God would encourage people and help them to 
trust him, even when they don’t see a way. 



TOday, pray that god would help people to 
choose to be kind to others. Sometimes when 
people are afraid, they let their fear turn 
into unkindness. Pray that god would help 
people see all the ways that they can be nice!



Today, pray for courage! Maybe you are feeling 
afraid or worried, or maybe you know someone 
who is feeling those things. Pray that God 
would give you and those around you great 
courage! We don’t have to be afraid because 
God is with us!



Today, pray for all the mom’s and dad’s around 
the world who are taking care of their kids at 
home! PRay that God would give mom’s and dad’s 
extra energy for their big jobs and that He 
would encourage them!



There are a lot of kids around the world who 
are at home just like you! Pray that god would 
help kids to be brave and not afraid. Pray that 
God would help kids to have fun at home and to 
be helpful to their families! Pray that God 
would help kids to feel safe. 



Today, pray for the hospitals around the world. 
They are working really hard to take care of 
sick people, and we want to pray that they have 
all the things they need to do the best job 
possible! Pray that God would provide the 
things the doctors need to take care of the 
sick.



Today, pray for your neighbors. There are a lot 
of people right by you who might be afraid or 
worried, or even just bored at their houses! 
PRay that God would help your neighbors and 
protect their homes. Pray that God would be 
with each person on your street!



Some people around the country and world are at 
their homes by themselves. Pray today that God 
would be with anyone who is feeling lonely. 
Pray that God would remind people that he is 
with them, even when they feel like they are 
all alone. 
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